31st October 2016

Dear Parent/Carer(s)



Year 9 Careers, Choices and Pathways Evening Tuesday 8th November

At Penryn College we are committed to helping our students prepare for the next stage of their education and their first steps into the workplace. We believe that choosing the right pathway can help increase motivation, achievement and confidence.

To help your child to start thinking about the future and prepare for their GCSE Option Choices in January we would like to invite you and your child to attend our Careers, Choices and Pathways evening on Tuesday 8th November.

The event will start with a talk in Kernewek Hall followed by a 'Careers Fair' in the I.A. and The Street. There will be information about how to make the right choices, the support we offer in school, college courses, apprenticeships and going to university. In addition, you will have the opportunity to speak to a range of local businesses and ex-students and hear about their experiences.

We hope that you will be able to attend this evening and help your child to start thinking about their future plans. We feel this will help ensure they have the best possible chance of success during their time at Penryn College and help their transition in to Further Education, Higher Education and work.

To ensure that as many people as possible are able to attend the event we are offering two sessions: 5.45pm -7.00pm and 6.45pm – 8.00pm. Please let us know which session you would like to attend by completing the attached slip and returning it to the library by Friday 4th November.

We look forward to seeing you on 8th November.

mber.
mber. Tg:
Тg:
Тg:





Parent/Carer